
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School begins on Monday, August 30, 2021.  Please pray for 
the students, teachers, and staff.  

LITTLE HANDS PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION: Registration is now 
open for the 2021-2022 school year. For more information, go to 
www.fupcdc.org/lhps. 

Volunteers Needed: If you can help in any way this school year, 
please contact Tiffany Ramsey at 703-878-2366.   

http://www.fupcdc.org/lhps

